
Hudson Valley Water Companies, Inc. 
83 Eagle Chase 

Woodbury, NY 11797 
(516) 802-7103 

 
November 14, 2022 
 
 
Hon. Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Public Service Commission 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12233-1350 
 
Re: Case 22-W-0357 - Minor Rate Filing of Hudson Valley Water Companies, Inc. to 
 Increase its Annual Revenues by About $44,646.00 or 20.6 Percent - Postponement. 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
 The enclosed Supplement No. 12 to P.S.C. No. 2 – Water, effective December 14, 2022, 
is transmitted electronically for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service 
Commission of the State of New York.   
 
 Hudson Valley Water Companies, Inc. respectfully requests that the Supplement go into 
effect on short notice, on November 30, 2022.  The Company requests postponement of the 
proposed tariff amendments in the above-referenced proceeding from December 1, 2022 to 
March 1, 2023.  Waiver of newspaper publication is requested for this supplement.  
          
 
         Respectfully, 
 
 
         Jeffrey Fuller 
         President 
         
 

 Received: 11/14/2022 


